

To: jeevacation@gmail.com[jeevacation@gmail.com]
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thur 5/21/2009 4:01:13 PM

Hey Jeffrey!

So I spoke to both my mom, and the doctor this week.
My mom would rather we do it before July 21st, then after, otherwise my brother would have to miss too much school..
So we worked it out that I would go around the end of June, operate, recuperate for a month, and be back for July 21st!
I think it would be the best option for everyone. Let me know what you think..

Miss you!!

kiss, [REDACTED]
